
 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

       
    

  
 

     

  
 

  

    
 

  
    

   
  

   

   

  
 

 

 

   

  

 

   

   

 

LARIMER COUNTY SOLID WASTE | 

5887 South Taft Hill Road, Fort Collins, CO 80526, 970.498.5760, Larimer.org 

Thank you for scheduling a tour of the Garbage Garage. Please review the 
information below so you'll know what to expect. 

• All tour groups must park at the Garbage Garage parking lot. Please do not park 
anywhere else. There are only six parking spots; carpooling is required if you have 
more than six vehicles. We cannot safely accommodate more than six vehicles and 
we will have to turn away additional vehicles. 

• The Garbage Garage is accessible. An accessible porta-potty is available. 

• The Garbage Garage can accommodate about 30 visitors, along with their 
teachers/parents. No group is too small! (If your group is larger than 30, please let us 
know and we can make other arrangements.) 

• You can expect that (1) an Education Attendant will provide an introduction, (2) you’ll be 
led through displays by the attendant, and (3) you’ll either play ‘I Spy’ to navigate through 
the displays, or explore on your own. (Other activities may have already been arranged 
with the Environmental Educator prior to your visit.) 

• Food and drinks are not allowed inside the building, but there are a few picnic tables and 
benches on the patio where you may eat. We have a water cooler where visitors may fill 
up their water bottles. We don’t have disposable cups; please bring your own. 

• No trash cans are available, so we ask that you take trash home with you. 

• Landfill tours are weather permitting. We’ll cancel that portion of the tour if vehicle 
restrictions are in place. 

• Adult chaperones are responsible for the actions of minors in their group and are 
expected to keep visitors, staff and property safe. 

• Adult supervision is required for those under 16 years of age. 

• Sandals and flip flop shoes are discouraged for safety reasons. Closed-toe shoes are 
recommended and required if visiting other locations on site. Weather appropriate 
clothing (coats, jackets, etc.) should also be worn. 

• We will try to email you a reminder the week before your tour is to take place. 

• If you need to cancel or are going to be late, please call 970-498-5772. 


